
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Boise City Council  
 
FROM: Hal Simmons 
  Planning Director 
  Boise City Planning and Development Services Department  
 
DATE: March 16, 2012 
 
RE:    Request for Scheduling a Hearing by the Boise City Council 
 
CUP11-00090 / 917 LUSK, LLC 
Appeal of the Planning and Zoning Commission’s approval of a height exception 
to construct a five story multi-family residential building on 3.42 acres located at 
1004 W. Royal Boulevard in an R-OD (Residential Office with Design Review) 
zone.       Josh Johnson / 3-5-12 P&Z hearing / 1 ½ hr. 
 
It is now requested that a hearing date of April 17th be scheduled before the 
City Council. 
 
HS/bjc 
 
cc:  Kathleen Collins 
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